
Promoting and advertising St. Aloysius Catholic School in various media is an important part of 
increasing public awareness and enrollment.  Photographing and videotaping students during their 
daily school activities is a vital part of that effort. 

We request your permission to photograph and publish your child’s image in various media. 

I hereby give permission for my son(s) / daughter(s) - print name(s) below: 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

to be photographed and / or videotaped at St. Aloysius Catholic School, church and during field 
trips. I furthermore give my permission for the photo to be published in school newsletters, 
newspapers, magazines, the school website, Facebook (no names will be published), or other 
publications. The video may be posted on Facebook or used for informational or educational 
purposes regarding the programs or curriculum at St. Aloysius Catholic School. 

Check this circle if you give permission for photographing and publishing, but would prefer 
not to have your child’s name printed or published. 

Signed: ______________________________________________________________________  

Date:    _________________________________________

St. Aloysius Catholic School
P.O. Box 522 

52 Church Street  
(end of Convent St.) 

Gilbertville, MA  01031 
413-477-1268

Photo / Video
Release

www.staloysiuscs.com  
www.facebook.com/StAloysiusCatholicSchoolGilbertvilleMA


